
DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS BULLETIN 
Monday, February 1, 2021  
B-Day 
National School Counselor Week 
 

WCAP is moving to monthly episodes and you can view our new January episode now. In 

addition to some announcements, we dive back into the archive for reports about chorus, 

JV basketball, cheerleading, auto tech, and more! See it at wcaptv.com. 
 

 

TODAY’S EVENTS 
Class 1B - 8:00-8:55 
Class 2B - 9:00-9:55 
Class 3B - 10:00 - 10:55 
Class 4B - 11:00 - 11:55 
Lunch - Noon - 1:00 
Faculty Office Hour - 1:00-2:00 
All Staff Meeting​ - ​Required - 2:00 
JV/Varsity Boys Soccer @ Enloe - 4:30/6:30 
 
Important Links and Resources: 

*View the Daily Announcement Bulletin ​HERE 
*​Contact a counselor​  ​How to Contact Your Counselor During Remote Learning  
*Read Principal Asburn's Weekly Message ​HERE 
*​BHS Staff Directory ​HERE 
*Learn about BHS Community Service requirements ​HERE 
*Support the BHS Academic Booster Club ​HERE 
*Join the PTSA ​HERE 
*Buy Spiritwear ​HERE 
*Harris Teeter Vic Card: BHS # 1936: ​https://forms.gle/Mu3ow6QH52FHpUs96​ with your first and last name  
*Family and Student Resources and Support: ​Advocacybhs@gmail.com 
*Broughton Sports Blog: ​http://broughtonsports.blogspot.com 
*Broughton High School: 919-856-7810 
*Class Weekly Emails: Class of 2021: ​HERE​ Class of 2022: ​HERE​ Class of 2023: ​HERE​ Class of 2024: ​HERE  

FYI: The Daily Announcements Bulletin [DAB] is posted on Broughton Magnet High School Homepage. Visit 
https://www.wcpss.net/broughtonhs​ ,  click on Our School and then Daily Announcements Bulletins.  

 
PARENT ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

2021-2022 Course Registration Information​: It's almost time to choose classes for next year. 
Please review the information and timeline at the​2021-2022 Course Registration Homepage 
to get details on course registration for next year for Rising 10th-12th grade students.  
 

2021 Course Registration Timeline 
February 1-5 - Teachers will share registration info videos with classes 
February 1-12- Teachers make recommendations in PowerSchool and conference with 
students on recommendations. 
​February 18 - Rising 10th-12th Virtual Parent Q&A with counselors at 6:00 pm  
February 8-26 - Rising 11th-12th individual conferences with counselors (virtually in English 
classes) 
March 1 - March 12 - Online Registration Window Open ​(Rising 10th-12th grade students can 
enter courses in PowerSchool) 
 
 
 

 

Scholarship Bulletin #15 has been posted on our homepage and can be found by going to 
Students/Seniors/Scholarship Information/Scholarship Bulletins. It has also been posted on the Student 
Services Webpage ​www.broughtonstudentservices.weebly.com​.]  
 

https://meet.google.com/rvf-impy-yio
https://www.wcpss.net/domain/14645
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1shLZDKZVWlONe3kh9K4pNDE8JuvkXxzBptmY-idQ8Xs/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.wcpss.net/Page/31700
https://www.wcpss.net/Page/45215
https://broughtoncommunityservice.weebly.com/
https://bhs.new.memberhub.store/store?category=Academic%20Booster%20Club
https://bhs.memberhub.store/
https://bhs.new.memberhub.store/store?category=PTSA%20Spirit%20Wear
https://forms.gle/Mu3ow6QH52FHpUs96
http://broughtonsports.blogspot.com/
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/BcC3TdWN9DzhBZNRLaIuFw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhSLAlP0QpaHR0cHM6Ly9iaHMubWVtYmVyaHViLmNvbS9odWIvQ2xhc3NvZjIwMjFXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgBHpXxnX4cljCpSGGttY2Nvbm5lbGxAYnVkZGdyb3VwLmNvbVgEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/OUFXmbotr4WuEh3tVgsjqw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhSLAlP0QlaHR0cHM6Ly9iaHMubWVtYmVyaHViLmNvbS9odWIvQkhTMjAyMlcHc2Nob29sbUIKAEelfGdfhyWMKlIYa21jY29ubmVsbEBidWRkZ3JvdXAuY29tWAQAAAAB
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/-bpXGLBgOaOGF2JFKyOy-g~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhSLAlP0QYaHR0cDovL2VlcHVybC5jb20vZ3h1cEZYVwdzY2hvb2xtQgoAR6V8Z1-HJYwqUhhrbWNjb25uZWxsQGJ1ZGRncm91cC5jb21YBAAAAAE~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/3Hr3KkyElRpZUC3JahDHRg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhSLAlP0QpaHR0cHM6Ly9iaHMubWVtYmVyaHViLmNvbS9odWIvQ2xhc3NvZjIwMjRXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgBHpXxnX4cljCpSGGttY2Nvbm5lbGxAYnVkZGdyb3VwLmNvbVgEAAAAAQ~~
https://www.wcpss.net/broughtonhs
https://broughtonstudentservices.weebly.com/rising-10th-12th-grade.html
https://broughtonstudentservices.weebly.com/rising-10th-12th-course-registration.html
http://www.broughtonstudentservices.weebly.com/


Broughton Community,  
    These past 11 months have been something else and a lot has changed. For me, there's 2 things that haven't changed: my 
hair (11 months strong without a haircut), and my passion for raising money for such an amazing cause, St. Baldricks. Please 
see the information ​IN THIS LINK​ from my former principal and Team T.A.C.K.L.E leader (Teachers Against Cancer Killing Little 
Educatees), David Gaudet. My hope is that you can contribute in some way to help raise money and conquer kids' cancers. 
It'd be great to have a strong representation by our Broughton Community by joining Team TACKLE. ​If you would like to 
donate, you can visit my page ​HERE​, or see other members of our team ​here​. By the way, Coach Dawson and I raised OVER 
$5,000 last year! Thank you!!! 
-Coach McGuire 

tmcguire2@wcpss.net  
 
The following resource is an awesome "virtual college fair" for our in-state institutions and some other post-secondary 
options like the military as well:  
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1DPSOnGQeDSB0GagLkrdFYbD94rLzTXr6GrHVoDTC5og/present?slide=id.p 
 
 
Whom Should I Contact? ​To best support your student and your family as we kick off the year, we want to provide you the fastest response 
time on your questions as possible. To this end, we’ve created a ​Whom Should I Contact document​ that provides contact information for 
commonly asked questions. You can find this on our website under “Our School” at “Contact Us.”  
 

GLOBAL POINTS OF PROGRESS - Vatican City: A new decree from Pope Francis allows women to be altar servers, distributors 
of Communion, and readers at liturgies - roles many women were already carrying out around the world but are now 
protected by the Code of Canon Law. ​Previously, a conservative bishop could bar women from serving in these roles. “This 
codifies that women are equal to men in these roles and is big because in some cultures women are still considered unclean 
and cannot be near the sacred,” said Phyllis Zangano, a religion professor at Hofstra University in New York. 
  

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [GENERAL]  
 
We invite all 10th graders to consider joining the International Baccalaureate Diploma Programme! On the 
Broughton IB website (​www.tinyurl.com/BroughtonIB​), interested students and families will find a video 
presentation, live (virtual) meeting details and link, the IB application, and program/course information. 
Programme applications are due by 3 PM on March 12, 2021. 
 
College Board is hosting BigFuture Days, which will be a series of virtual events for high school students to connect directly with college reps 
split up by region.  The Southeast Region alone will have representatives from Appalachian State University, Elon, NC State, Wake Forest 
among other NC schools as well as other schools in the southeast.  Students can attend other regional events as well and connect with 
college reps all over the US.  
 

BigFuture Days 
College Board is hosting virtual events for high school students to connect directly with college admissions representatives and take action 
on the most important steps for college.​https://pages.collegeboard.org/big-future-days?SFMC_cid=EM424052-&rid=47471044 

WHAT’S NEW AT THE WELL 
 

The WELL will be hosting a virtual Studying/Notetaking Workshop Date: February 3rd Event registration link: 
https://wadell.z2systems.com/eventReg.jsp?event=230&  
 
Have you considered attending community college after you graduate? If so, join us on Wednesday, February 3rd 
at 4 pm as a representative from Wake Tech Community College explains the process and the benefits of 
attending a community college. Be sure to register today to secure your spot! 
Registration Link: ​http://bit.ly/CCWELL 

 

Yes, Juniors will take the ACT for free at Broughton on Tuesday, February 23. To help support students’ 
preparation, the WELL is offering an ACT Test Prep session IN PERSON on Saturday, Feb. 20 from 9 a.m. 
– 4 p.m. Class is limited to 10 and all attendees must wear a mask. Register ​HERE! 
 

 

 
2021 SPRING CLASS REGISTRATION for DRIVER EDUCATION 
​Coach Wheeler is NOW accepting 2021 Spring Registration forms for Driver Education. Please go to 
JORDANDRIVING.COM​ to find the registration forms and 2021 Spring Class information for Broughton. Send the 
registration form to Coach Wheeler email address at ​rwheeler2@wcpss.net​.  

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_1oCkCDCUQtDBIDOQl53GgOuEHbYOSBmlJ6GAesr_lo/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.stbaldricks.org/participants/tommcguire2021
https://www.stbaldricks.org/teams/mypage/130696/2021
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1DPSOnGQeDSB0GagLkrdFYbD94rLzTXr6GrHVoDTC5og/present?slide=id.p
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/m2qhFcadgs7Vg3ccCNo2xQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhGounP0QgaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cud2Nwc3MubmV0L1BhZ2UvNDQ2MTFXB3NjaG9vbG1CCgBIJ1g5X5I_hN1SGGttY2Nvbm5lbGxAYnVkZGdyb3VwLmNvbVgEAAAAAQ~~
http://www.tinyurl.com/BroughtonIB
https://pages.collegeboard.org/big-future-days?SFMC_cid=EM424052-&rid=47471044
https://wadell.z2systems.com/eventReg.jsp?event=230&
http://bit.ly/CCWELL
https://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=64254452&msgid=749784&act=P68A&c=1106668&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.wade.org%2Fact-sat-prep&cf=21855&v=dbec67eb72f3c5067a2f9cf0e1ddce2c7a55d9d342de7688cd41512008f36e93
http://jordandriving.com/


 
LATIPAC PHOTO REQUEST 
Hey Caps! Are you interested in being a part of the yearbook this year? If you do, then hurray! If you have any photos of you or your friends 

during your remote learning, feel free to submit them to us with this QR Code! Latipac Staff 

 

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS [JUNIORS & SENIORS] 

ACT On-Campus for Juniors 
The ACT is scheduled on-campus for all 11th graders on Tuesday, February 23. All 11th Grade students must go to 
my.act.org​ to create their MyACT account prior to test day. Once the account is created, students will need to login to 
complete their profile and demographic information. Students do NOT need to register for the February 23 test. 
Students are already registered for the test, but they still need to create their own MyACT account so that they can 
receive their scores electronically. Once students create their login and they sign into the MyACT site, they should click 
their name at the top right corner of the screen and complete the “About Me” section to complete their test profile. 
More details about test day and directions for students will be shared closer to test day. 
 

Seniors: Scholarship Bulletin #15 has been posted on our homepage and can be found by going to 
Students/Seniors/Scholarship Information/Scholarship Bulletins. It has also been posted on the Student Services Webpage 
www.broughtonstudentservices.weebly.com​.]  
 
Davidson College is offering an​ Admission Intensive series this year with workshops designed for juniors and their families.  We'll start 
with the basics of the application and financial aid process, discuss how to interact with colleges virtually, and how to approach 
college essay writing. Workshops will be offered between February 6th - February 13th and there is no cost to participate.  You can 
view the full schedule and registration information ​here​.  
Please reach out to us at ​intensives@davidson.edu​ with questions.  
 

The following resource is an awesome "virtual college fair" for our in-state institutions and some other post-secondary 
options like the military as well: 
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1DPSOnGQeDSB0GagLkrdFYbD94rLzTXr6GrHVoDTC5og/present?slide=id.p 
 
Aspiring Educators Interested in NCSU: For students interested in learning more about the NC State College of Education, we 
recommend students attend a ​virtual information session​ offered on Wednesdays throughout the fall semester. The ​N.C. 
Teaching Fellows Application​ will open in October and remain open until January 2021. For all students who are interested in 
teaching STEM (middle or high school Agricultural Education, Mathematics, Science, or Technology, Engineering, and Design 
education) or Special Education (K-12), please visit the ​NC State College of Education​ website and check out the ​NC State 
Teaching Fellows flyer​. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

http://my.act.org/
http://www.broughtonstudentservices.weebly.com/
https://mx.technolutions.net/ss/c/gsby7xed_Q9kJKoUKuDGdMBUG3-78NQfNkUnQGia9F8V-xNN8c3BJdcnQxjLAj_5KyFdjmZKrWbQA9RQ44S1dXRue3ckkqdFSIHeLCL91S0/38x/QAJF8PGNRwaHcwZYn_etHg/h0/QYBEgUmuUKMEPGDddR0lqOfCfgXypl1dBUCtMl129jY
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1DPSOnGQeDSB0GagLkrdFYbD94rLzTXr6GrHVoDTC5og/present?slide=id.p
https://t.e2ma.net/click/wynydn/os1mu9/kpwlugd
https://t.e2ma.net/click/wynydn/os1mu9/sn0lugd
https://t.e2ma.net/click/wynydn/os1mu9/sn0lugd
https://t.e2ma.net/click/wynydn/os1mu9/8f1lugd
https://t.e2ma.net/click/wynydn/os1mu9/o81lugd
https://t.e2ma.net/click/wynydn/os1mu9/o81lugd


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

  
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


